
Minutes 
July 15, 2014 

 

Meeting opened at 6:30 p.m.  Chris and Clem were present.  Penny was absent. 

 

Public Feedback:   

Lynn Warman was at the meeting with some concerns about the cemeteries.  The dust has been 

bad on Kanokolus Road (calcium will be spread soon) and the rocks that were moved by the 

grader prevent mowing to the edge of the road.  Selectmen will check into having the area next 

to the road raked so that the contractor can mow without damaging his equipment.   

 

Brian Jones, our representative to the Legislature was at the meeting to see if Unity  residents 

have any concerns that he should be aware of. 

 

Selectmen reviewed and approved minutes from the previous meeting. 

 

Selectmen reviewed and signed Treasurer’s Warrant #12 for $65,035.83. 

 

Old Business:  Construction is underway on the new town office.  

A request from Jim Kenney for the dedication for the new town office was discussed.  No 

decision was made at this time. 

 

TIF/UTAC Update:  None 

 

New Business: 

Selectmen signed the Tax Commitment paperwork for 2014 taxes.  2014 Mil Rate is 14.8, up 1.4 

mils from 2013. 

 

Selectmen signed the Warrant for the Special Town Meeting scheduled for July 23
rd

. 

 

Selectmen signed the Special Catering Permit for UHOP for a wedding reception to be held at 

the Unity Centre for Performing Arts. 

 

Selectmen reviewed the quote from Pike for paving on Town Farm Road.  It was voted to do the 

following work in 2014. 

 Reclaim the entire length of 1.6 miles to the Thorndike town line 

 Pave (base coat) as far as $200,000 will allow after reclaiming. 

 

Selectmen have not appointed anyone to fill the Emergency Management Director position.  

They will mention it at the Special Town Meeting. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 


